CTP ISSUES and POLICY!
We had a couple of issues with the CTP again this week.  One was with there being two markers on each hole on Tuesday. There was a second group playing and therefore they had their own markers.  We had a player write their distance on the wrong marker.

The second issue was on Thursday when a marker blew away.

After the issues with the CTP that we had a few weeks ago, Leo announced that any CTP issue needs to be addressed (that day) by writing on your scorecard, and/or writing on a piece of paper and attaching to the marker, and/or speaking with the competition person right after your round either in person or by phone.

We understand that issues occur and want to award the correct winner but an issue needs to be addressed and corrected that day because once the results are documented, it is a lot of work for the volunteers to go back and change all of the results.  This policy will also extend to the Pot competition as well, so make sure that your scorecard is correct before you turn it in.  
